
 

 

 
Sudanese Pound - Change 

The Central Bank of Sudan repealed, with effect from 7 March 2022, the regulation 
governing the methods for determining the indicative exchange rates of the Sudanese 
pound (SDG) against the main currencies and the intervention mechanism on the 
foreign exchange market. Following that regulation, the Central Bank of Sudan 
stopped publishing official Sudanese pound exchange rates on its website. Foreign 
exchange companies, in accordance with the guidelines issued by the Central Bank, 
report the market exchange rates applied to their transactions on a daily basis, for 
publication on the central bank's website. The Bank of Italy has therefore updated the 
historical series of the exchange rates of the Sudanese pound against the Euro and 
the US dollar in its exchange rate portal, starting from the time the data became 
available again. The monthly averages for the months of June 2022 and July 2022 
were recalculated and are now available on the exchange rate portal. 


